
 

  

 

 
 

 

  

 

TO:  Rebecca Fleury, City Manager 

 

FROM: Paula Young, Marketing Coordinator 

  Battle Creek Unlimited 

 

DATE:  July 23, 2015 

 

RE:  BCTIFA & BCBRA Board Appointment 

 

The BCTIFA Board met on July 21, 2015 and recommends that the City Manager and the City 

Commission appoint the following member to replace Richard Scott on both the BCTIFA and BCBRA 

Boards.   Mr. Claywell’s term would expire:  April 28, 2018.  

  

 Steve Claywell, Chair, Board of Trustees, Kellogg Community College, 450 North Avenue, 

Battle Creek, MI 

 

 

 


